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March 13, 2012

Kathy Korum
City of St. Paul

Dear Kathy:

Congratulations! On behalf of the Minnesota Recreation and Parks Foundation, you have been
chosen as one of the recipients of the 2013 New Initiative Grant! This grant is being provided to fund
“Library After Dark” in the amount of $1,000.00. Your check will come separately and should be
delivered to you on/before May 1.

The Foundation is pleased to have received eleven (11) applications for this grant cycle. All of the
applications were very competitive, and we were fortunate to be able to award five grants with the
available funding.

There are a few requirements for the grant that we discussed previously:

1. Grant funds must be expended within the current or future fiscal year in which the grant is
awarded.

2. Grant funding must be used for the above stated program. If the program does not occur or you do
not use the entire grant funding that has been awarded, the balance must be returned to the
Foundation.

3. Our goal is to share the success of your program with other Minnesota agencies. Therefore, all
grant recipients must:

a. Present their program at the 2013 Minnesota Recreation and Park Association Annual
Conference as part of a panel presentation. The conference is set for September 24-27 in
Brooklyn Center. More details will follow.

4. Grant applicants must be a current member of the Minnesota Recreation & Park Foundation. [f
you are not a current member, please go online to www.mnrpa.org to register.

5. By signing this agreement, City of St. Paul agrees to indemnify and hold harmless the Minnesota
Recreation and Parks Foundation from all claims arising from the grant sponsored program.

If you agree with these requirements, please sign one copy of this letter and return in the enclosed
envelope.

Once again, on behalf of the Minnesota Recreation and Parks Foundation, congratulations and best
wishes for a successful new program endeavor!



Sincerely,

Lisa Abernathy
Foundation Board
(p) 952-924-2539 (email) labernathy@stlouispark.org
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